
 

    Fr. Faraway Visits Branson 
Did you  

Fr. Faraway visited Branson with Karyn, Sam and Korbyn Liebler recently.  They 
wrapped up their weekend by taking Fr. Faraway to Mass at Our Lady of the Lake 
in Branson.  A big “Thank You” to the Liebler Family for making sure Fr. Faraway 
kept his Sunday obligation and for submitting this great picture.  
 
   


